
From: James Hauschild [mailto:golfnski@msn.com]  
Sent: Sunday, November 26, 2017 1:30 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NO TO NORTHERN PASS 
 
James Hauschild 
75 Oak Hill Road 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
November 26, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
NO TO NORTHERN PASS - UNACCEPTABLE FOR NH.  WE DONT WANT IT 
 
 
Sincerely, 
James Hauschild 
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